
Hadley Historical Commission Minutes for January 24, 2017 Compiled by Jeffrey Mish 

 

Members Present:  Jeffrey Mish, Margaret Freeman, Kate Kentfield, Marjorie Pratt Townsend, 

Ginger Goldsbury 

 

Members Absent:  Tom McGee 

 

Meeting came to order at 7:04 with Kentfield moving to approve the November minutes at the 

next meeting, Goldsbury seconded. 

 

This meeting served as a brainstorming session for a special meeting to be held January 31, 2017 

in which the Commission will pose questions to Select Board member, Molly Keegan. 

 

The Commission will pursue the creation of an informative pamphlet, but has decided to forego 

the Hadley History Matters campaign in response to recent developments regarding the 

preservation of historic buildings in town. 

 

Kate Kentfield and Jeffrey Mish will now serve as co-chairs with Mish continuing his duties as 

Scribe. 

 

There was no December meeting. 

 

Kentfield made a motion to adjourn at 8:45, Goldsbury seconded. 


